



City of Cincinnati

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: 202000945 **Version**: 1

Type: Motion Status: Adopted

File created: 7/29/2020 In control: Cincinnati City Council

On agenda: 9/2/2020 Final action: 9/2/2020

Enactment date: Enactment #:

Title: MOTION, dated 7/28/2020 submitted by Vice Mayor Smitherman and Councilmember Mann, The

Property Tax Working Group (PTWG) was created by motion on September 5, 2018 to study trends related to property taxes. Especially important were, rising property taxes in areas experiencing significant levels of development, helping senior citizens remain in their homes and communities and reporting on best practices of other cities and states. (Please see attach motion and vote by Cincinnati

City Council).

The Property Tax Working Group had its final meeting on Thursday, July 23, 2020. This group was Chaired by Carol Gibbs, President/CEO Mt. Auburn Community Development Corporation (MACDC) and Vice Mayor Christopher Smitherman. The idea for the PTWG was the brainchild of Mrs. Carol

Gibbs.

(Balance of motion on file in the Clerk's Office).

Sponsors: Christopher Smitherman

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. MOTION

Date	Ver.	Action By	Action	Result
9/2/2020	1	Cincinnati City Council	Adopted	Pass
9/1/2020	1	Economic Growth & Zoning Committee	Adopt	Pass
8/4/2020	1	Economic Growth & Zoning Committee	Held	

MOTION, dated 7/28/2020 submitted by Vice Mayor Smitherman and Councilmember Mann, The Property Tax Working Group (PTWG) was created by motion on September 5, 2018 to study trends related to property taxes. Especially important were, rising property taxes in areas experiencing significant levels of development, helping senior citizens remain in their homes and communities and reporting on best practices of other cities and states. (Please see attach motion and vote by Cincinnati City Council).

The Property Tax Working Group had its final meeting on Thursday, July 23, 2020. This group was Chaired by Carol Gibbs, President/CEO Mt. Auburn Community Development Corporation (MACDC) and Vice Mayor Christopher Smitherman. The idea for the PTWG was the brainchild of Mrs. Carol Gibbs.

(Balance of motion on file in the Clerk's Office).

ADOPT